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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Special Programme of Research,
Development and Research Training in Human Reproduction take the lead, in
collaboration with OHCHR, UNFPA and WHO, in conducting an initial study on the
global scope of past forced sterilization programmes of indigenous peoples and
determine whether such programmes continue to exist, and report to the Forum
at its nineteenth session on the progress made.
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